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News Update - May 2022 

Website 

Live from 1st May 2022. Please add to your favourites for regular monthly updates on everything Village Hall        
(VH) related. 

Village Hall Refurbishment 

Since the closure of the hall in 2018, it has been a long process, interrupted by Covid, to get to the point where we 
finally see the roof being replaced. The roof work to make the building watertight is now underway, after which we 
can look to carry out the essential work to enable the Village Hall to generate revenue and support village activity. 
More details on this will be available at the AGM. 

Trustee Update 

Robert Lewis our current Chairperson has made the decision to not stand for re-election, but will continue the roll up 
until and including the AGM on the 7th June 2022. 

Robert has been an important part of the VH for many years and is passionate about seeing it re-opened. We need 
to say a huge thank you to Robert for all his support and his dedication to the VH. The Trustees aim to continue his 
vision to provide a thriving venue for the local community. With this news we will now be looking for a new Village 
Hall Chairperson - if anyone would be interested in taking on this role, please do get in touch to have an initial chat. 

AGM 

Date: Tuesday 7th June, Time: 7.45pm, Venue: Bridstow Village Hall (HR9 6PZ). 

The hall is situated just off the A49, 300 yards from the Wilton Roundabout and the A40. 

Under the Brampton Abbotts Village Hall constitution all current Trustees will resign and new Trustees will be elected. 
Voting will take place in person at the AGM. 

The posts of Chairperson, Secretary and Treasurer will all require candidates. The current Chairperson has indicated 
they will not continue and the Secretary role is vacant.                

Proposal forms for new Trustees are available from Leila Dawson at Travellers Green, Brampton Abbotts or by 
emailing lawdsign@gmail.com or downloading here.                           

We would encourage potential new trustees to put their names forward to ensure these positions can be filled. 
Please come along to the AGM to show the support we know is out there. 

Use it or Lose it 

Currently there are only two elected trustees from the last AGM held in April 2020 and one will not continue after 
June 7th. Please come along to the AGM, the Hall's future depends on just how much parishioners want it. Trustees, 
volunteers and public support are needed to ensure it can continue. 


